HACKBRIDGE MEDICAL CENTRE 

 

NEWSLETTER JANUARY 2013

 

This is the third newsletter, keeping you informed and updated of changes and services to improve patient care in the practice.

 

As most of you would have seen from our previous newsletter since the retirement of Dr Madina lots of changes have happened. It has been a very busy 6 months for the practice and the staff and GPs have been working very hard to change and improve our services.  We have tried to give our patients better access for making appointments in advance, introducing telephone consultations, and opening longer hours.

A new website has been started but it is in its early stages and improvements need to be made, why not have a look on


www.hackbridgemedicalcentre.co.uk

 

The GPs and staff at Hackbridge Medical Practice are
 

Dr C Carroll  Senior GP (female)
Dr Y Lam  salaried GP   (female)
Dr K Carroll  salaried GP  (male)
Caroline Hall Practice Manager

Pamela Ward Pearce Practice Nurse

Diane

 Senior receptionist

Leslie

 Receptionist
Christine
 Receptionist
Debbie

 Receptionist
Tanya

 Receptionist
 

The reception team are here to help and assist if you have any problems or need advice. They support the GPs helping to give our patients good quality of care. 

 

THE PRACTICE RUNS ON A ZERO TOLERANCE POLICY

Any patient being abusive to staff or GPs will be removed from the practice list.

 

Repeat prescriptions are to be submitted in writing and not taken over the telephone; this is done for safety reasons. Patients requesting their prescriptions to be posted will have to supply a stamped addressed envelope. Prescription request take 48 working hours.

 

It is not too late to have your annual flu vaccination; please make an appointment with the practice nurse.

 

We need your help



[image: image1.wmf]
 

We have been advertising since August that we are trying to start a
 Patient Participation Group. 

We need a small group of patients to represent the practice. Meetings will need to be held quarterly and would take about 2 hours of your time. The idea of the group is to act on behalf of our patients, striving to improve patient care in the Practice. If you would be interested please speak to the receptionists and they will take your details and the Practice Manager will get back to you and discuss in further detail. The lead GP of this group is Dr Y Lam. We are planning an open day so that patients can come and meet GPs and staff in April.

 


Important Information

Please insure that you keep your details up to date at the practice. The Primary Care Agency often send out letters to patients and if they are returned back to them they will remove you from our list.  You would then have to re register.  Patients registering at the Practice will be required to bring along current proof of address (e.g. a utility bill) and photo ID and will require a New Patient Check with the Practice Nurse

 Occasionally patients will be asked to complete surveys, this is very important to the practice as it gives us the information required to ensure we improve our patient care.

 

Some of the services we offer are not free. There is a list on the notice board of these charges.

 

 


Coming up in next 3months
 

Open session – your chance to meet the staff and GPs
Book your free NHS Health Check with Practice Nurse

Patient Participation Group meeting
